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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan - Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 3rd Jan - School closed to pupils 
Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb  - Half term 
Monday 20th Feb - School closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 1 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Cameron for showing amazing resilience and trying his best at 

all times  

CRANTOCK— Emi D for making such good progress with her Maths  

LAMORNA— George for being a resourceful learner 

MAENPORTH— Josh was our beam of the week for being reflective in his 

writing  

GODREVY— Talia for being resilient  

PORTHMEOR— Lottie R for trying her best every day 

PORTHCURNO— Cody B for making good choices and listening carefully  

SWANPOOL— Faye J for being resilient and always trying hard during 

lessons  

CADGWITH— Jack C for handball skills and teamwork 

POLZEATH— Max D for relationships and making better choices  

HARLYN— Jack for showing resilience and desire to improve  

PERRANUTHNOE— Finley for great attitude to learning and always 

trying his best  

GWENVOR— Nicholas E for enthusiasm and positivity 

KYNANCE— Keeley for being a good friend to others and giving 100% in 

all areas of her learning  
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Dates for your diary! 
Tuesday 22nd November – Culdrose Cinema Trip 
(Minions 2) (Payment on Parent Pay) Crantock, Ky-
nance, Gwenvor and Lamorna classes 

Wednesday 23rd November – Culdrose Cinema Trip 
(Minions 2) (Payment on Parent Pay) Fistral, Cadg-
with, Polzeath, Maenporth and Harlyn classes 

Thursday 24th November - Culdrose Cinema Trip (Minions 2) (Payment on 
Parent Pay) Porthcurno, Swanpool, Porthmeor, Godrevy and Perranuthnoe 
classes 

Friday 25th November – Lantern Parade – Year 5 

Thursday 1st December – Christmas Tree dressing day 

Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December – EYFS Nativity 

Tuesday 6th December – Year 4 to sing carols outside St Martin’s          
residential home 

Tuesday 6th December—Lamorna Campfire Singing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December—Maenporth Campfire Singing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 3 to sing carols outside Fairholme       
residential home 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 1 to sing carols around the campfire (Will 
go on Class Dojo) 

Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 9th December—Christmas Craft Fayre—Open from 2.30pm 
(Students after 3.15pm) 

Monday 12th December – Winter Wonderland 

Tuesday 13th December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas lunches 

Wednesday 14th December – EYFS and KS2 Christmas lunches  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

It is so good to be back at school – I really missed not being here last 

week, not seeing all of the children and listening to the wonderful things 

they have to share. There are lots of nasty bugs around at the moment 

and it is important that we stick to the 48hr rule so we don’t share the 

germs.  

 

Children in Need 

Friday was a SPOTacular day at Rosemellin as we raised money for Children in Need. The 

cake sale was a great success and Bear Pong was a hoot. Thank you for your donations, 

we will let you know how much money we raised as soon as we can.  

Switch Off Fortnight 

Switch off Fortnight is an energy-saving campaign run by The Pod, It encourages schools 

to educate children about their energy usage and to switch off appliances and lights when 

not in use. 

By committing to turning off unused appliances and lights, the average school saves 10% of 

their typical energy usage. Saving money and helping reduce wasted electricity! At   

Rosemellin, we have set ourselves a challenge to reduce the amount of energy we use 

within school. We launched the challenge last week with the central team at Crofty MAT 

helping us to monitor our usage using the whizzy technology they have to record the data.  

 

Energy consumption is related to a number of global warming factors, such as air and water 

pollution. Switch Off Fortnight is a great opportunity to raise awareness in the classroom 

about the effects of energy use on the environment. You may wish to set the same        

challenge at home.  

Culdrose Cinema Trip 

The cinema trips kick off on Tuesday and we are all really looking forward to going onto the 

military base to watch the film. If you would like to contribute towards this trip, please do so 

through ParentPay.  

It’s a bit nippy in the cinema so can the children please bring an extra warm jumper with 

them on the day they go.  

 

PTA 

Thank you to everyone who attended the first Parent/Teacher Association meeting led by 

Mrs Brokenshire and Mrs Paul. This is such a valuable asset to the school as we raise 

funds and provide the children with ‘special events’ and celebrations. If you are interested in 

joining, please contact the office.  

 

I hope you all have a fabulous week.  

https://jointhepod.org/campaigns/sof21

